
 

Gofalu a rhannu, Dysgu gyda’n gilydd/Caring and Sharing, Learning Together    

 

Newyddion Ysgol Bro Famau Newsletter    
Newsletter -  3.9.21 

 
Annwyl rieni a gwarchodwyr/Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope that you all had a lovely summer and had the chance to relax with friends and 
family.  We are all excited to welcome you back to school on Monday September 6th. 
 
Although restrictions have been lifted and we are all trying to return to some sort of ‘normal’, 
at Ysgol Bro Famau we will continue with some of our Covid measures in order to keep 
everyone as safe as possible. 
 
Covid Measures 

 Pupils displaying symptoms of Covid (new persistent cough, high temperature, loss 

of sense of smell) should be kept at home and should take a PCR test 

Anyone who is identified as a close contact of someone with a positive case of Covid 

can continue to attend school, unless they develop symptoms.  They should have a 

PCR test on day 2 and day 8.  

 Foundation Phase and Key Stage 2 will continue to operate as two ‘bubbles’ with 

minimum contact 

 Pupils will continue with good hand hygiene with regular thorough hand washing 

 There will be good ventilation in class 

 Pupils are encouraged to limit personal items brought in from home 

 All pupils will have a pencil case of regularly used items (e.g. pens, pencil, etc) 

 Masks will still be worn by pupils on buses 

 Parents should continue to be socially distanced on the yard and wear a mask.  

 Parents should leave the yard as soon as they have collected their child/ren  

 
P.E. lessons 
PE will start this week: 
 
Monday -   Foundation Phase.   
Tuesday – Years 5 and 6 
Thursday – Years 3 and 4  
 
Pupils should come to school in their PE kit.   
 
Please be reminded that the PE kit is: 
 
White top, black shorts/tracksuit bottoms and a school jumper, trainers/black pumps 
 
School dinners 
Please could dinners be paid for promptly using Parent Pay.  There has been an increase in 
price this year. 
 
Monday September 6th – the pudding is peaches and ice cream 



 

 
Pentrellyncymmer 
Pentrellyncymmer has been booked for Years 3 and 4 , Monday October 18th – 
Wednesday October 20th.  More details to follow 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos 

Croeso! 
Welcome!  

 

PTFA Reminder 
 

 Picnic at the Llanarmon site – Saturday  12th Sept  
An opportunity for parents to meet other parents at the school, the children in infants 
to get used to the Llanarmon site, and the children to have a play with their friends. 
PTFA Beer and Gin Festival  
 The return of the successful beer festival is planned for Saturday  9th October 5pm 
onwards in Llanferres village hall.  Get your babysitters booked and put the date in 
your diary!  If you know a business that would like to sponsor a keg for £25 in return 
for advertising they can message us via the Clwydian Beer and Gin Festival 
Facebook page. 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

School term dates 2021 - 2022 
Autumn term 1 

 

 1 September 2021 to 22 October 2021  

 

Autumn half term holidays  

 

25 October 2021 to 29 October 2021  

 

Autumn term 2 

 

 1 November 2021 to 22 December 2021  

 

Schools closed on the 22nd December for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday  

 

Christmas Holiday 

 

 23 December 2021 to 5 January 2022  

 

Spring term 1 

 

 6 January 2022 to 18 February  

 

2022 Spring half term holiday  

 

21 February 2022 to 25 February 2022  

 

Spring term 2  

 

28 February 2022 to 8 April 2022 

 

 Easter holiday 11 April 2022 to 22 April 2022 

  

 Summer term 1  

 

25 April 2022 to 27 May 2022 (Early May Bank Holiday 2nd May 

 

Summer half term  

 

30 May 2022 to 3 June 2022  

 

Summer term 2 

 

 6 June 2022 to 20 July 2022 
 


